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ZAMBIA'S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF  KUWAIT, 29TH JANUARY, 2020. 
MADAM PRESIDENT,
ZAMBIA WELCOMES THE DELEGATION OF KUWAIT TO THE THIRD CYCLE OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP AND THANK THEM FOR THE NATIONAL REPORT AND UPDATE PROVIDED.

WE COMMEND KUWAIT FOR HAVING ACCEPTED 178 RECOMMENDATIONS DURING THE LAST CYCLE, AND WE ARE HAPPY TO NOTE THAT KUWAIT HAS BEEN WORKING TOWARDS THEIR IMPLEMENTATION.WE ALSO COMMEND KUWAIT FOR BEING AMONG THE STATES THAT FULLY AND PUNCTUALLY MEET THEIR REPORTING OBLIGATIONS TO THE HUMAN RIGHTS TREATY BODIES. THE CREATION OF A HUMAN RIGHTS DEPARTMENT IN THE MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS IS ALSO WORTH COMMENDING.
IN THE SPIRIT OF A MEANINGFUL AND CONSTRUCTIVE DIALOGUE, ZAMBIA WISHES TO RECOMMEND TO KUWAIT THE FOLLOWING:

1. TO STRENGTHEN THE INDEPENDENCE OF ITS NATIONAL HUMAN RIGHTS INSTITUTION AND BRING IT IN LINE WITH THE PARIS PRINCIPLES;
2.TO SHARE OTHER COUNTRIE'S EXPERIENCE AND ACHIEVEMENTS IN THE FIELD OF MANAGING INSTITUTIONS THAT PROVIDE EDUCATION FOR PEOPLE WITH SPECIAL NEEDS;

3.TO CONTINUE SUPPORTING INITIATIVES, PROGRAMMES AND FUNDS AIMING AT SUPPORTING YOUTH PROJECTS IN ORDER TO PROMOTE THEIR ECONOMIC RIGHTS AND TO PROVIDE EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES.
IN CONCLSION,WE WISH KUWAIT A SUCCESSFUL REVIEW.
I THANK YOU.
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